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MINUTES 

WORKPLACE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, August 30, 2017 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee was held on Wednesday, August 30, 

2017 in the auditorium of the High School. 

 

In lieu of our regular meeting, the Workplace Safety Committee was part of the In-Service program for 

all staff of Western Wayne School District. 

 

Jennifer Keating introduced the committee members and their assigned building to the audience as 

follows:  Jennifer Keating, Susan Romanski, Brian Seaman – District Office; Alene Olsommer – Middle 

School; Maria Palko, David Robinson, Paul Gregorski, Brian Landry, Denise Johnson – High School;   

Warren Brundage – Robert D. Wilson Elementary; and Ellen Muller – EverGreen Elementary.    

  

Ms. Keating informed everyone of the Committee’s purpose to maintain a safe environment for all 

buildings.  The Staff was reminded to seek out a Committee member or go on the Workplace Safety 

email site to report any problems or issues that they may have.  

 

At this time, the Committee presented to the staff a safety video featuring “Captain Safety and Short 

Circuit “on “How to Avoid Workplace Hazards and Slips & Falls”. 

 

Ms. Keating ended the presentation informing the staff that the District has switched Workers 

Compensation Insurance Companies.  The new company is BrickStreet Mutual Insurance Company and 

more information will be forthcoming. 

 

The September meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee will be on September 21, 2017 in the 

conference room of the District Office. 

 

        

 

Susan Romanski 

Secretary 

Workplace Committee 
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